
A Missouri College Advising Corps College      
Adviser is a recent MU graduate who works in    
partner high schools across Missouri to help Missouri 
students go to college and succeed. As a college  
adviser, I will help students understand that they 
can complete a two or four-year college degree, find 
their “best fit” institution, and   navigate the process 
of applying for admission and financial aid.  

I am so excited to be working with all       
Grandview students and their families. During the 
first month or two of the school year, it will be my 
priority to meet with every senior. These  meeting 
times are designed for me to get to know each of 
the seniors individually as well as discuss their plans 
for college. 

Although the majority of this time will be    
dedicated to seniors, students of all grade levels are 
encouraged to stop by my office and chat. I         
especially encourage freshmen to stop by. It’s never 
too early to start a college search! 

Again, I am so excited to be working with    
students and families of Grandview High. If I 
can be of any assistance, feel free to contact 

me anytime! Go   Bulldogs! 

What’s A College 
Adviser? 

     Meet The 
New College Adviser:  

Ms. Solomon 

Born: Fayetteville, North Carolina 

High school: Hickman High, Columbia, MO 

High School Mascot: Kewpies 

Favorite Candy: Snickers 

Favorite School Event: Homecoming 

Favorite Tv Show: Tom & Jerry 

Favorite Team: LA Lakers 

Favorite Color: Purple 

College: University of Missouri– Columbia 

A LITTLE ABOUT MS. SOLOMON 

Events To Look    
Forward To 

• College Information Sessions 

• College Campus Tours 

• FASFA Frenzy  

• ACT Preparation 

• Personal Financial Planning 

• Financial Aid Workshops 

• College Rep Visits 

• Decision Day 

Located In Located In Located In Located In     

The Counseling The Counseling The Counseling The Counseling 
OfficeOfficeOfficeOffice    

Stop by my office or call me at 816-316-5933 

Visit my webpage:  

Grandviewhighcollegeadvising.weebly.com 

 
FEEDBACK AND IDEAS ARE ALWAYS 
WELCOMED! 


